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What is NuFFER? 
Mandate of the steering committee:

NuFFER (NuPECC Forum for Early-career Researchers) is a forum for the early-career researchers (ECRs) 

that are active in the field of nuclear physics within Europe. The purpose of the forum is to increase the 

visibility of ECRs within the community, allow networking between them and the senior members of the 

community and to enable them to participate and contribute to the topics discussed in NuPECC. The 

NuFFER steering committee operates in accordance with this statute and the decisions of NuPECC.
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The NuFFER committee

Austria: Michael Bacak

Belgium: Ruben de Groote

France: Aurélie Bonhomme

Maurice Coquet 

Diego Ramos

Perine Miriot-Jaubert

Loïc Thulliez

Germany: Eliana Masha

Greece: Antigoni Kalamara

Veatriki Michalopoulou

Hungary: Daniel Kincses

Italy: Marta Polettini

Riccardo Mucciola

Norway: Kevin Li 

Maria Markova

Poland: Izabela Babiarz

Tomasz Cap

Romania: Razvan Lica

Alexandru Dumitrescu

Slovakia: Matúš Sedlák

Slovenia: Gregor Košir

Spain: Samuel Giuliani

Mercedes López Lora

Sweden: Bianca Scavino

Ebba Ahlgren Cederlöf

We are still waiting for further 

members!

Chair: Annika Thiel

Co-Chair: Michail Athanasakis-Kaklamanakis

Switzerland: Efrain Segarra

Katharina von Schoeler

UK: Rachel Montgomery

Jacob Heery



The NuFFER committee
Chair: Annika Thiel

Co-Chair: Michail Athanasakis-Kaklamanakis

• 2 ECRs per NuPECC representative

• Researchers working on their PhD thesis or within 10 years of the completion of their PhD will be eligible to be 

elected as representatives

• Representatives must be based in Europe

• The membership term lasts for 3 years, with possible renewal only once

• The committee is led by a chair and co-chair for a term of 2 years, with possible re-election only once.

• The chair will be invited to the NuPECC meetings as an observer and will report the views of the NuFFER 

committee regularly

• The committee should meet at least twice a year

• Observers can be invited to meetings, for example to seek adequate diversity among the participants



Information

• NuFFER kick-off meeting in 2025 (currently considering September, just 

before EuPNC2025)

• Editorial for Nuclear Physics News by Annika and Michail

• Webpage: https://nuffer.web.cern.ch/index.html

https://nuffer.web.cern.ch/index.html

